Subject: 2023/0109/P - 101 Canfield Gdn NW63DY

FAO Daren Zak

I live two doors down from 101 and strongly object to this application. This is not an application for ‘minor
alterations’ as described but a complete change of use from a flat roof to a large open balcony that would
comfortably fit a dozen people standing around or four seating tables!

The existing extension is already out of keeping and larger than any others in the neighbourhood. | can’t imagine
how that was allowed in this conservation area in the first place. Using the large flat roof as a balcony extending so
far out will allow people to overlook my whole garden and evade my privacy: worse than that is the potential noise
carrying across all the local gardens. (See attached photographs taken from number 97).

Yours faithfully
Annis Barr
97 Canfield Gardens NW63DY









